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Parua Bay School
Navigoting Learning Together

26 May 2025
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This term we have been learning to care for our environment and its inhabitants (kaitiakitanga). To
continue our learning we would like to visit Bream Head, Te Whara, a local area where intensive trapping
and forest restoration is occurring. During this trip we will be working with the rangers to further our
knowledge on pest control, human impact on the environment, conservation work in the nursery and
planting.

When: Wednesday, 11th June | 9am - 2pm

While the rangers are more than happy to volunteer their time, we would like to offer a koha in
appreciation of the work they do. Therefore we are encouraging a $2.00 donation; please hand this to your
child’s class teacher on or before 11th June.

We do need parent help by way of supervision and transport - your time would be greatly appreciated.
Please complete this form by the 29th June.

What to bring:
e Suitable footwear for walking

® Rain jacket
e Drink bottle
e Packed lunch
e Warm clothing
| give permission for .......ccccccveevcciiiiee e to attend our trip to Bream Heads.
[J 1 can assist with supervision and transport and can take ........... students with a cross over seatbelt.

[J 1 have a full current drivers licence
[J I have a current WOF and registration
[J My child/ren have medication that needs to be brought with them: Yes/No
[J Name of Medication provided .........c..cceeeeevereererennene.
(Any medication held at school will be taken with us)



